

SHARPS COPSE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mr M. Elsen - BEd (Hons) - NPQH

Prospect Lane, HAVANT, Hants, PO9 5PE Telephone: 023 92484545

Business Manager: Mrs L. Setterfield

e-mail: adminoffice@sharpscopse.hants.sch.uk website: www.sharpscopse.hants.sch.uk

Our ref: SCPN Yrs R - 6 PE Hoodies - Feb 23

Dear Parents & Carers of children in Yrs R-6

I am very pleased to let you know that we have provided a **PE hoodie** for every child in in our current Years R-6, a result of using discretionary funding provided to the school for all our families to benefit from.

Apologies for lateness notifying you but the order arrived much earlier than we expected – delivered a month earlier than expected, leaving us with not very much time to give you advance notice before giving them to the children.

This is a one-off only, and any that you may wish to purchase thereafter can be ordered by supply on demand, at a cost of £13.45 each; further information is available from the school office by calling 023 92484545 or emailing adminoffice@sharpscopse.hants.sch.uk using the subject heading for child's name.

Please can you make sure that your child has their name in and that they are worn to school on **PE** days only, thank you.

Yours sincerely

M. Elsen Headteacher









